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PTA News – November 2020 

 

Welcome to parents old and new! For those of you new to the school, the Newburgh PTA (Parent Teacher 
Association) is dedicated to raising funds to support all the things in school that add to our children’s 
experience and aren’t covered by the school budget. In recent years we have funded play equipment around 
the school, supported the refurbishment of the reception classrooms, paid for the year 5& 6 lockers, 
subsidised school trips and much, much more. We do all of this by putting on a series of fundraising events 
which aim to bring the school community together as well as raise money. 

Of course our ability to put on events has been stopped completely this year, and we see little chance of 
restarting any time soon. However the school and the children need all the little extras we fund more than 
ever. 

 

Ways you can help us: 

smile.amazon.co.uk – this is Amazon’s fundraising site. If you shop with Amazon you can add smile to your 
account and they will make a contribution to us for everything you spend. Just add Newburgh Parents’ Group 
as your chosen charity. It costs you nothing and you still get access to all their deals and offers. 

Easyfundraising.org.uk – similar to Amazon, go through this site to shop at lots of online retailers and they will 
make a donation to us at no cost to you. Just nominate Newburgh Primary School PTA – Warwick as your 
cause. 

The PTA 100 club – this is a monthly prize draw run by the PTA. You buy a number (or more than one) and 
every month half the money goes into the prize fund and half to the PTA. There are 3 cash prizes each month – 
are you feeling lucky? If you want to play, drop us a line at newburghpta@gmail.com 

 

And announcing… The Newburgh 2021 Calendar! The perfect gift, or just something to brighten up your day. 
With artwork by our talented Newburgh children each month, this promises to be something you won’t want 
to miss. 

Ordering will by via ParentPay – we’ll let you know when orders open. 

 

Most importantly the PTA is you; it cannot function and do everything it does without the wonderful 
volunteers who keep it going. Please think about getting involved. 

In the meantime – keep an eye on what we’re up to on Facebook – just search for Newburgh Primary School 
PTA. 

  


